
 

 
January 16, 2014 

 
To:  Academic Business Officers (via SBADM-L) and the PPS list-serv 
 
From:  Cindy Doherty, Director 
  Academic Personnel 
  
Re:  PPS freeze lifted: Lecturers and STE 
 
Colleagues,  
 
Processing for the January 1, 2014 salary adjustment for Lecturers and Supervisors of 
Teacher Education is complete and the PPS freeze is now over.  
  
The new salary scales, Tables 16, 17, and 32, have been posted to the Academic 
Personnel web site under “UCSB salary scales” at: https://ap.ucsb.edu/. The new rates 
should be used effective immediately.  
  
Departments are encouraged to verify the salaries of employees using data warehouse 
or PPS.  
  
Please direct any questions related to the salary increase to Cindy Doherty at 
cindy.doherty@ucsb.edu.  
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